SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

FEBRUARY 23, 1971

ATTENDEES:

Dick Chandler

Harry Smith

Gene Horton

Roger Hobart

Frank Morgan

Bob Scott

Fred Waddell

Rose Hager

Hal Neely

Gene Lindquist

Harry Jennings

MINUTES:

Gene Lindquist read letter from Bay Area Planned Parenthood Auxiliary regarding meeting at the Recreation Center, Clear Lake City, on April 15 which the Auxiliary would like the Space Center Rotary to cosponsor. Concensus of Board was that this should be sponsored by the Churches only, Space Center will not participate.

Al Ligrani to submit two nominees for the August and September exchange with Australia.

Resignation from Joe Kratovil accepted.

Tickets for Space Center raffle will be on sale for thirty. days starting March 1. \$100 - 1 Caprice and 1 Vega. Drawing and dinner at Kings Inn on April 1.

Gene Horton to have Crisis Hot Line stickers printed. not mention Rotary. Not to exceed \$100.

> Harry J. Jennings Club Secretary